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 Office of the City Manager 

 
 
 
Date:  May 5, 2021 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
From:  Dee Williams-Ridley, City Manager 
 
Subject:   Online Pier / Ferry Questionnaire  
 
 
As part of the year-long public process for the Berkeley Pier / Ferry Feasibility Project, 
the City is asking residents to provide public feedback on the project using an on-line 
questionnaire that is located at the following web page: 
 

https://www.cityofberkeley.info/parks/pier/ 
 
In January 2021 staff conducted an online questionnaire to get general feedback on 
both the Berkeley Marina Area Specific Plan (BMASP) and the Pier / Ferry Feasibility 
Project.  We received 979 responses which we will use to guide the process and plans. 
This current questionnaire goes into more detail about modes of transportation, 
destinations, amenities and use of the Pier / Ferry.  
 
We have distributed this link to everyone who attended any public meeting regarding 
the Pier / Ferry Project as well as the BMASP, and advertised in the Berkeleyside and 
Berkeley Times.  Please share this link with your constituents.  The questionnaire 
takes approximately five minutes and will be accessible to the public through May 31, 
2021.  The project team with assemble the results and share them at the second 
Community Meeting in late June 2021. 
 
 
 
cc: Paul Buddenhagen, Deputy City Manager 
 David White, Deputy City Manager 
 Scott Ferris, Director, Parks, Recreation & Waterfront Department 
 Jenny Wong, City Auditor 
 Mark Numainville, City Clerk 
 Matthai Chakko, Assistant to the City Manager 

 

https://www.cityofberkeley.info/parks/pier/

